Legal Notice for Survivors and Heirs of James Justice 
To be sent to Ontario Reports, Orangeville News, Globe and Mail 
For the Estate of James Justice 
Anyone having knowledge of the Last Will and Testament and/or heirs of James Justice who owned property in and around Main Street and Wellington Rd. 124 in Erin, Ontario around the years of 1929 to 1938 is requested to contact, Sarafina Guthrie, Barrister & Solicitor at sguthrie@LN.Law . 
